Date sent:

Mon, 27 Jan 1997 14:42:54 -0800

From:

Dave Williams <dwill@iafrica.com>

To:

thirdear@iafrica.com

Subject:

Launching studios and Luceys: for attention Dave Marks

Dear Dave,

I've just been chatting to Roger and I mentioned the possibility of combining the launch of our our new music studio in April with the launch of 'Back in from the Anger'. I'm not sure whether any plans have been made for the album, but I for one am proud of it and think that it captures some of the best of the 'new' Roger in an effective and reasonably unpretentious way. Have you considered marketing it as an addendum to the 'Hidden Years' project? In a way it might just lift Roger's role in the project from the purely documentary by giving it a link with the present and a sense of development. Just a thought.. Anyway, let me know if the idea strikes you as more than merely fanciful: I think it could be to the advantage of all.

Cheers,

Dave Williams